Elementary School Board Report
March 20, 2023

There were 16 fourth graders who went to the Science and Engineering Fair Calmar for the
Science and Engineering Fair on March 7. We ended up having 5 finalist and an honorable
mention.

We had our 3rd quarter TRIBE parties in celebration of positive behavior. PK and K had a movie
celebration. 1st grade went skating, 2nd, and 4th went to the CWC and 3rd grade went to movies
in Charles City.

We have our Preschool Open House on Tuesday from 5:00-6:30. We already have 12 3 year olds
and 8 new 4 year olds preregistered!

The Elementary math team is in the middle of piloting their curriculums. We’ve narrowed our
choices down to Bridges and enVisions. We’ve had the opportunity to meet with curriculum reps
from both companies and will be making our final decision in the coming weeks.

Elementary staff participated in a unique #IMPACTCOMMUNITY activity today to give thanks
to our local community partners who continually support our students. A big thanks to the
Boosters for Elementary Kids parent group for donating the funds for this activity!

We had our parent teacher conferences with about 98% of parents attending. Another thanks to
Boosters for Elementary Kids parent group and to the National Honor society for providing
dinner!

We’ve kicked off our second book fair! Mrs. Throndson worked hard to get it set up and open on
the Thursday of conferences and was able to have it open this afternoon as well.




